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Dear Colleagues and Friends, 

 

We are pleased to announce the hybrid conference “Looking ahead: Developing academics’ and students’ 

linguistic and intercultural competence for a globalised world” organized by the Centre of Languages and 

Communication to celebrate its 70th anniversary. The event will be held at Poznan University of Technology 

from the 24th to 26th of May. 

 

The goal of the conference is to exchange ideas and experiences relating to language teaching and learning, 

as well as the development of communication and intercultural skills in a globalised world.  

We are excited to announce that the Call for Papers is now open! Please visit the 

webpage https://clc.put.poznan.pl/artykul/konferencja-2023  

  

Deadline for submissions is 15 March 2023. 

Note that abstracts should be submitted via the online submission site and not by reply to this email. 

Questions can be directed to conference_clc2023@put.poznan.pl  

 

Most of you should be able to apply for Erasmus+ funds to attend the event (under “staff training”),  

so please liaise with your institution’s international office.  

PUT will be able to sign the necessary forms and provide a certificate if required - please let the Conference 

Organising Committee know nearer the time if this is the case. 

 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could circulate this information among your colleagues and other 

professionals. We look forward to hearing from you and seeing you at the conference. 

 

 With kind regards, 

 

dr Liliana Szczuka-Dorna, prof. PUT, CLC Director 

 

dr Katarzyna Matuszak, on behalf of the Organising Committee 
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